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September 1, 2015

Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Barcy McNeal
Administration/Docketing

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 11" Floor
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Re: NTE Ohio, LLC, OPSB Case No. 14-534-EL-BGN
Dear Ms. McNeal:

The November 24, 2014, Opinion, Order, and Certificate (“Certificate™)
approving NTE Ohio, LLC (“NTE”) Certificate of Environmental Compatibility
and Public Need to Construct the Middletown Energy Center established a set of
conditions as part of the Certificate.

Within this set of conditions, Condition No. 1 stated:

The facility shall be installed at the Applicant's site as presented in the
application, and as modified and/or clarified by the Applicant's
supplemental filings and further clarified by recommendations in the Staff
Report.

In compliance with Condition No. 1 and the recommendations as set forth in the
Certificate and Staff Report, NTE states the following:

e All tree clearing necessary for construction has been accomplished. Thus
the tree cutting restrictions listed on page 14 of the Staff Report
concerning the Indiana bat habitat are moot;

e NTE’s Engineering, Procurement and Construction (“EPC”) contractor,
Gemma Power Systems, LLC (“Gemma”) will install a fire protection
and detection system to include fixed water fire suppression systems, fire
hose stations, hydrants, portable fire extinguishers, and detection and
control systems designed and installed in accordance with National Fire
Protection Association standards and insurer’s recommendations (Staff
Report page 15); and

e NTE will train the local emergency response personnel to be familiar
with the facility’s emergency response system (Staff Report page 17).
Please refer to compliance letter dated September 1, 2015 regarding
Condition No. 6.

Thus we believe that NTE is in compliance with the recommendations set forth
on pages 14, 15 and 17 of the Staff Report. If you have any questions please call
at the number listed above.

Sincerely,

Sally W. Bloomfield

cc: Grant Zeto
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